
Dear Parents 

The photographer is concerned about the flash 

reflection in some of the photos. 

As he believes in good customer service, if you are 

not completely satisfied with the quality of your 

child’s photo, please return it tomorrow and he will 

re-take a new photo free of charge next week 

Thursday. Your new photo package will be delivered within two 

weeks.  

In addition to this concern, we are aware that the 

t-shirts for the concert are expensive.  

The reason for this price is that we are buying 25 

of the same shirt per class (times at least 7 

classes). As such, it is a nightmare to co-ordinate 

plain t-shirts of the same size from “normal” stores like Woollies or 

Jet. We have ordered the t-shirts from a reputable t-shirt 

company. They should be of good quality. We do not make any profit 

on the shirts as a school. Comparatively, I priced plain white shirts 

at PEP yesterday at R49 per shirt, but again, not 25 of the same 

make and size. We have really tried to be fair to all our kiddies and 

have charged R80 regardless of the size. Again – no profit is being 

made by the school.  

We have tried to compensate for the t-shirt price by not charging 

anything for concert tickets or making elaborate costumes, as most 

schools do. 

Trust this puts your mind and pocket at ease! 

 

Kind regards 

Erika Helmbold 



 

 


